
 

The County of Lehigh holds employee safety as a number one priority.  To maintain a secure 
workplace, we need the assistance of all employees and officials. 

     A copy of a Building Emergency Plan is located in each office.  Every employee and 

official should become familiar with the plan to help ensure their safety in the event of an 

emergency.  In addition to that plan, a brochure is available that provides the appropriate 

steps to take in the event of a fire, bomb threat or medical emergency.  All employees and 

officials are charged with reviewing the recommended actions listed and keeping the 
information readily accessible. 

     Safety is our priority and it must be everyone's responsibility.  Thank you for preparing 
now in the event of an emergency. 

  

Donald T. Cunningham       

Lehigh County Executive    

 


